
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR LEASING COMPUTER EQUIPMENT 

WHEREAS, in an effo11 by the City of Laurel to upgrade the computer equipment in each department of the City, the City 

of Laurel would like to enter into a 48-Month Lease Agreement for computer equipment. 

The City of Laurel is seeking proposals for leasing the necessary computer equipment. The necessary minimum 

specifications of the computer systems are listed on the attached specification sheet. 

Said proposals are to be filed with the City Clerk, at the City Hall in Laurel, Mississippi by 2:00 P.M. CST on Monday 

August 4, 2025, at which time the Request for Proposals will be publicly opened. The City of Laurel will tentatively 

select a successful bidder at its regularly scheduled City Council meeting on August 19, 2025 and will finalize a 

negotiated agreement within 30 days thereafter. 

The bidder must plainly mark on the outside of the envelope "Sealed Request for Proposal for Leasing Computer 

Equipment for the City of Laurel". 

For additional information or to request a proposal packet, you may contact the City Clerk's office at: 

Telephone ( 60 I) 428-6404 

Information Technology Services Department (601) 428-6421

Email: info@laurelms.com 

The City of Laurel reserves the right to reject any and all Request for Proposals. 

City Clerk 




